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Saunton home learning  

In English, we have been writing and presenting our shared class piece about cheetahs. In 

maths, we have been learning to find fractions of amounts. We really enjoyed our transition 

days with our new teachers and had lots of fun!  

 

Home learning  

Over the weekend, investigate different healthy cereal bars that are available. You could 

have a look to see what is available, whether they are really healthy, and have a taste to see 

what you think!  

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for at least five minutes a day and record this in their 

yellow reading journals. 

 

PE 

Our PE day is Friday. Please ensure long hair is tied back and jewellery is removed for PE 

days. 

 

Times Table Rock Stars  

Our Year 4s have a challenge on their accounts against Langtree’s year 4s.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  
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